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Fairfield County Auditor and Commissioners to Dedicate Newly Renovated Auditor’s Office 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – Fairfield County Auditor Jon Slater, along with the Fairfield County Commissioners, 
plan to dedicate the new Auditor Real-estate Offices, located at 108 North High Street in Lancaster, on 
September 21st.  The dedication will take place at 10:30 a.m. with tours of the building to follow.  
 
The newly renovated space, formally home to the Sheriff’s Detective Bureau, is home to the Auditor’s Real 
Estate Offices, Map Room, and GIS Office.  The building also includes a mural featuring health care workers 
as a homage to its long time use by the Fairfield Department of Health.  
 
For more information, please contact Carri Brown, County Administrator, at 
carri.brown@fairfieldcountyohio.gov  at (740) 652-7096. 
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